
RESPONSE TO 
Z-8945

• This proposed townhouse development is too large for 
the selected properties.

• The majority of our concerns regarding this application 
are a direct result of this excessive density and the lack 
of appropriate setbacks.  

• Issues such as privacy, access to sunlight, loss of 
trees, insufficient on site parking, inadequate space for 
proper waste management, and more are all impacted 
by the overall scale (massing) of these proposed 16 
unit townhouse buildings for the space available. 

We Contend:

Near Campus Designation

Food for Thought: 60 bedrooms / .277ha = 216 Br/ha
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• The staff report goes on to state that the design 

submitted with this application is conceptual, 
intended to demonstrate what can be built on the 
site.  

• This concept clearly demonstrates that this design 
CANNOT fit the site even with specific setbacks 
reductions (concessions), only required to 
accommodate the target density and significantly 
impact adjacent properties.

Why consider specific setback 
provisions based on a design 

concept which site planning staff 
have already indicated will not get 

site planning approval without 
significant modification and re-

design?


